VACANCY ANNOUNCEMENT

The Village of Goreville is seeking a qualified individual to
replace our Village treasurer, who is resigning. The
position is part time with flexible hours. Applicants must
be bondable and capable of working independently. The
position requires experience and knowledge of all aspects of
payroll, payroll tax deductions, maintenance of the general
ledger, journal entries, account reconciliation, preparing
financial statements for board review and audits and grant
applications and reporting. Interested applicants can
contact the Village Clerk, Agnes Paul at 618-995-2157 to
request an appointment for an interview.

Agnes Paul
Village Clerk



